
Be a 
Pilgrim 
of Hope 

This Jubilee Year, Pope 

Francis has asked us to 

console the sorrowing on 

September 15, 2025, 

the Feast of 

Our Lady of Sorrows 
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For locations of Masses on September 

15, 2025 for grieving parents during 

this Jubilee Year of Hope, see 

www.emfgp.org/ols-mass-locations. 

 

Here’s How: 

1. Have a Mass said at your 

parish on September 15, 2025 

for “All Grieving Parents.” 

Then, share the Mass 

information with us at 

www.emfgp.org/ols-mass  

to encourage parents to 

attend one of the Masses. 

2. If you are able, distribute Our 

Lady of Sorrows devotional 

cards at the Mass. Available for 

free at  

www.emfgp.org/ols-mass. 

 

http://www.emfgp.org/

